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Co-Chairs McLain and Gorsek and Members of the Committee, 

I'm Maureen O'Neal, and i am writing in support of House Bill 2025, especially the 

investments in Safe Routes to School and the Great Streets programs. It's so 

important for many of the kids in our neighborhood, and of course, for kids across 

Oregon I don't even know. They deserve safe transit, and depend upon us adults to 

provide it for them this bill would do so. It would also be good for local employment, 

and to deal with climate change. Its a win win (win), and so,  I hope you will  pass HB 

2025 and ensure these safety programs are fully funded. Thanks for your time! 

 


